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Worship Schedule 
 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday  4:30 p.m. 
Sunday  8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Schedule 
Mon., Tues., Wed., and Thurs.: Mass 
Fri.:  Communion  Service 
First Friday of the month: Mass 
All at 8:30 a.m.  
 

Rosary  Devotion 
   Monday through Friday: 8:00 AM 
 

Sacraments 
   Reconciliation - Saturday 3:30 p.m.  
 

Baptism 
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 2:00 
p.m.  Baptismal preparation is required.  
Baptismal prep takes place on the 2nd Tues. 
of the month at 7:30 pm.  Please call  
Deacon Tom Nolan  to register. 
 

Marriage 
Please contact the Pastor 6 months in 
advance. 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Mon.-Fri.:9:00am-4:00pm 

 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Rev. Anthony R. Taschetta  
Pastor 
 
Rev. John Barrett 
Pastor Emeritus 
 
Deacon Tom Nolan   (630) 279-5700 
Baptismal Coordinator 
 
Mary Ann Woods    (630) 832-8962 
Director, Religious Education 
 
Ms. Brenda Scanlon    (630) 833-9500 
Preschool Director 
 
Mimi Wolak    (630) 941-3851 
Pastoral Associate/RCIA/Bereavement 
 
Sr. Marlene Geimer, SLW    (630) 279-5700 
Julie Blaszak 
Office Managers 
 
Ed Nowak    (708) 246-0868 
musicdirector@maryqueen.org 
Music Director 
 
Marta Gamboa (630) 279-5700 
mqhbulletin@maryqueen.org 
Bulletin Editor 
Website     

MARY QUEEN OF HEAVEN CHURCH 
426 N WEST AVE, ELMHURST IL 60126-2128 

PHONE: 630-279-5700  FAX: 630-279-4667 

EMAIL: PARISHOFFICE@MARYQUEEN.ORG   WEBSITE: HTTP://WWW.MARYQUEEN.ORG 

 

August 28, 2011 
 

Twenty-second 

Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

CONGRATULATIONS 

TO OUR NEW DEACON 

ALEX GROZIK 

AND  

THANKS TO MARIE! 
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Note from the Pastor 

 
“I like this, Grandpa, this is really good.”  
The voice is that of my ten year old 
grandson Abraham.  He’s telling me this 
as we walk around little Lake Susan 
nestled in the Blue Ridge Mountains of 
Montreat, North Carolina.  We are on an 

intergenerational “Road Scholar” week made up of only 
grandparents and grandchildren doing what they all love 
to do… learning with each other, being with each other, 
enjoying each other. 
 
This is my sixth such trip.  I took my oldest, Ange Raphaelle 
to Paris when she was 19 to stay at the convent where her 
mother was raised.  Her brother Emmanuel, when he was 
20, was to go with me and his father to India.  He and his 
dad made it.  I got sick on the stopover in Paris and had to 
return home.  When Lewis Anthony (the one who lived with 
us two years ago) was 10, we went to Yellowstone and did 
an outward bound type of experience.  His sister Ange 
Gabrielle went with me several years later to the Four 
Corners to do archeology and dig for Native American 
artifacts.  Three years ago Azucena and I went to 
Lexington, Kentucky because the girl was crazy about 
horses.  This year was Abraham’s turn.  What did he want 
to do?  Climb mountains?  Swim in the sea?  No, we just 
spent a week re-reading C.S. Lewis’ Chronicles of Narnia, 
specifically “The Voyage of the Dawn Treader.”  We acted 
out parts and helped Prince Caspian and friends help 
transform cousin Eustace and find the Lost Lords of Narnia.  
It was all great fun. 
  
And the best part?  Being with, participating in and 
watching grandparents exchange wonderful love and 
energy with their grandchildren.  There’s nothing better.  
The two ends of life are meeting in the middle.  One is not 
yet fully entering into the game of life and the other is on 
their way out of it.  Neither could be called the power elite 
so immediately they both have something in common.  
They’re both of it.  And thank God.  How sweet it is.  
Neither has anything to prove.  All they need to do is be 
with each other, enjoy each other.  And they do. 
 
The energy between grandparent and grandchild is so 
different from that of parent and child.  Parents are 
overwhelmed with responsibilities making both ends meet, 
disciplining their children and doing all this while going 
through mid-life.  Parents, I pray for you every day!  
Grandparents… well, grandparents aren’t going anywhere.  
There are no more mountains to climb, points to prove, or 
image to maintain.  They’re already reconciled to the fact 
that they can’t do what they used to do.  And that’s 
radically o.k.  What they can do is be who they are and be 
present to their grandchildren in a very special way. 
 

From the moment Abraham got in my car for the long trip to 
North Carolina, I knew that we were in for our own magical 
mystery tour.  Almost everything seen through the eyes of a 
10 year old is an adventure – even breakfast at Cracker 
Barrel with its own little bottles of pancake syrup (he 
played with them for an hour).  The Montreat Conference 
Center is built like a castle and in the imagination of a 
young boy, it is a castle and he held the keys to it.  From 
helping Prince Caspian’s friends on their journey, to catching 
salamanders in the creek, to writing and singing sea 
shanties, it was all magic. 
 
On the day we left, right before we began the obligatory 
rosary (not a 10 year old’s favorite thing) in the car for 
safe travel, I looked over at him.  There he was in all his 
boyhood innocence and beauty with his eyes closed and a 
little rivulet of tears streaming down his cheeks. 
 
After a long silence, Abraham looked over at me and said, 
“Grandpa, can we do this again?”  “No,” I had to say.  
“We can do something else, but we can never repeat an 
experience like this.  This was magic.” 
 

In Jesus, the Magician, 
 

 
 

 
 

 

BISHOP COLON TO CELEBRATE MASS 
AT MARY QUEEN OF HEAVEN 

Our new Bishop, Rev. Daniel Colon will be celebrating 
the 10:30 a.m. Mass with us on Sunday, September 
11.  We welcome him to be with us. 

Parish  News 

CELEBRATION THIS SUNDAY,  
AUGUST 28 

Our celebration is in honor of Mary Queen’s 
Feast Day and Alex Grozik’s ordination as a 
Deacon.  Everyone is invited to celebrate these special 
events by joining us at the 10:30 a.m. OUTDOOR MASS 
where Alex will participate as a newly ordained Deacon.  
Following the Mass, we have planned a special hospitality 
in honor of these two special events.  Please join us in con-
gratulating Deacon Grozik and in the special liturgy for 
our Parish Feast Day.  The CCW are hostesses for the oc-
casions and there will be many delicious fruits, appetizers, 
and sweets, coffee, tea and juice available after the Mass.  
Should the weather be inclement, Mass will take place in-
doors. 
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The Parish Family 
of  

Mary Queen of Heaven 
 

invites you to witness 
the exchange of  wedding vows 

between 
 

Thomas Joseph Nolan 
 

and 
 

Margaret Mary Wolak 
 

on  
 

September 4, 2011 
10:30  a.m. Mass 

 
A light lunch will follow on parish grounds 

 
In lieu of gifts 

donations may be made to Mary Queen of Heaven Parish 
which will be tithed to St. Vincent DePaul and   

Elmhurst Walk-In Ministry 
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Parish News 
 

Due to the Labor Day holiday,  
Eucharistic Adoration will take place on  

Monday, September 12. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Destiny youth group has a new look! 
If you are looking for a way to share your faith 

through service and have fun, come join us   
September 13,2011 at 7:30 p.m. in Barrett Hall. 

All high school students are invited to attend. 
 

Questions? Email maryqueen.destiny@gmail.com 
Pizza and desserts will be served 

Hope you will join us!  

 

Youth Group News 

Wings to Heaven 
First meeting of the new school year  

Sunday, Sept 11, 2011 

Meet after Mass 
at 11:30 a.m. in Barrett Hall 

Picnic and games for all 
5-8 grade students. 
Hope you will join us. 

Questions? Call 
Kathleen Gusloff 
630-269-0744  

YOU’RE INVITED  

The people of Mary Queen of Heaven in Elmhurst and 
all the Communities served by Fr. Tony Taschetta invite 
you to the Celebration of his 40th Anniversary as a 
priest of God.  As you have helped to form him in his 
priesthood so now come to celebrate with him on: 

 
Sunday, September 18  

at the Odeum Exposition Center,  
1033 North Villa Avenue, Villa Park, IL. 

 
We will gather at 11 a.m. to meet and greet followed 
by a bi-lingual Mass at noon.  Afterwards we will 
have an old-fashioned peanut reception with food 
and music, dancing and games for the kids.  All are 
invited. 
 
If you wish to share how Father Tony or another priest 
has touched and transformed your life, write it out and 
bring it along.  We hope to put together a booklet at 
a later date. 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
Family Name ________________________________   
 
Parish______________________________________ 
 
Indicate at the number of: 
 
Adults _____________________  

 
Children under 12 ___________  

 
Teens 12-18 ________________   

 
Please return by:  September 2, 2011 

 
Mail RSVP  to:    

Mary Queen of Heaven Parish 
426 N West Ave 

Elmhurst IL  60126-2128 
 

OR 
 

Place this form in the collection basket 
 

OR 
 

Email RSVP to: frtony40th@gmail.com 
Please include all information listed above. 

 
 

 

mailto:maryqueen.destiny@gmail.com
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PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

Our bulletin is provided to our parish by Liturgical Publi-
cations at NO COST! The advertisers that you see in the 
back of the bulletin purchase ads that completely cover 
the cost.  Whatever you need, check out our bulletin and 
support those who support us. 

OUR LADY OF LEBANON FESTIVAL 

Our Lady of Lebanon Maronite Catholic Church in Lombard 
invite you to the 4th Annual "Lebanese Food Festival" on 
Friday September 9 from 5:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m., Saturday 
September 10 from 11:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. and Sunday, 
September 11 from 11:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.  All are wel-
come! 
 

OUR ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL 

On behalf of the Development Office we would like to offer 
our sincerest congratulations to you, your staff, and congre-
gation on exceeding your goal during the 2011 Catholic 
Ministries Annual Appeal.  Your dedication to the appeal 
and its ministries are an inspiration to us all.  Well done, 
Mary Queen! 

Diocesan and Community News 

FOOD COLLECTION! 
The Food Collection for the Immaculate 
Conception/Walk-In Food Pantry will 
take place the weekend of August 27 
and 28.  Items needed include canned 
fruit, vegetables, soup, prepared food, 

peanut butter, jelly, pasta and spaghetti sauce, baking 
items, toilet tissue, paper towels, kleenex, coffee, tea, juice, 
personal items i.e. bar soap, shampoo, deodorant and tooth 
paste.  Baking items are also appreciated. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS  
 

The children are back in school. RE begins in just 
a few weeks.  Where has the summer gone?  
Thank you to all of you who have come forward 
to help in the program. We are truly blessed. 
 
As of right now we only need 1 aide  for Gr. 2 at 
3:15 pm and 1 aide for Gr. 1 at 5:15 pm.  If you 
can help, please call the REO today.  
 

Please Note: If you are opting to home school your 
children this year, it is important that you register in 
the program. Remember that registration in the RE 
program is limited to participating members of the 
parish. 
 
Our first catechist meeting of the year is 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 31 in Barrett 
Hall. Our new catechists will gather at 6:00 pm 
and our veterans will join them at 7:30 pm. 

 

For more information on any of the above, please 
contact Mary Ann Woods at the  

REO: (630) 832-8962  
or email: mqhmawoods@sbcglobal.net. 

MARY QUEEN OF HEAVEN 
PRESCHOOL AND 

KINDERGARTEN ENRICHMENT  
 

For information please contact : 
Ms. Brenda Scanlon, Director 

Mary Queen of Heaven Preschool     (630) 833-9500          
Website: www.maryqueenpresschool.org 
E-mail: mqhpreschool@maryqueen.org  

Please call (630) 279-5700 to have a name 
added to our list.  A new listing will appear in 
bold face. Names will remain on the prayer list 
for four weeks.  Contact the parish office to 
renew the individual’s name on our prayer list. 

We hope that you will pray for these persons every day. 
 

Phyllis Anderson 
Kristeen Dotson 

Christian Worship 

Religious Education News 

mailto:mqhpreschool@maryqueen.org
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Sunday, August 28, 2011 
 8:30 AM †  Donald Kountz 
 10:30 AM     Edward Mountz 
     

  

Monday, August 29, 2011 
 8:30 AM †  Robert Clark 
 

Tuesday, August 30, 2011 
 8:30 AM †  Cecilia Garstki 
 
Wednesday, August 31, 2011 
    8:30 AM  †  Gloria Lanas     
 
Thursday, September 1, 2011  
    8:30 AM  †  Homero Flores 

 
Friday, September 2, 2011 
    8:30 AM  †  Dan Scanlon 
 
Saturday, September 3, 2011 
    4:30  PM  †  August Bajzek 
  

Sunday, September 4, 2011 
 8:30 AM †  Sandra Salvatore 
 10:30 AM     Wedding Mass Tom and Mimi 
     

† indicates person is deceased 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE  
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 3 - SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2011 

 4:30 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Presider Fr. Tony  Fr. Tony  Fr. Tony  

Lector 
A. Novar 
D. Novar 

R. Wilkes TBA 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

R. Lijegren (S) 
G. Los (C) 
C. Reisenbuckler 
G. Los 
J. Vilim 
L. Loresch 
M. Zelinski  

T. Nanak (S) 
N. Williamson (C) 
T. Sabel 
G. Pstrzoch 
K. Passarelli 
M. Kelly 
K. Vicary 

TBA 

Altar Servers TBA TBA TBA 

Readings for the Week of August 28, 2011 

Sunday:   Jer 20:7-9/Rom 12:1-2/Mt 16:21-27 
Monday:  1 Thes 4:13-18/Mk 6:17-29 
Tuesday:  1 Thes 5:1-6, 9-11/Lk 4:31-37 
Wednesday: Col 1:1-8/Lk 4:38-44 
Thursday:  Col 1:9-14/Lk 5:1-11 
Friday:   Col 1:15-20/Lk 5:33-39 
Saturday:  Col 1:21-23/Lk 6:1-5 
Next Sunday: Ez 33:7-9/Rom 13:8-10/Mt 18:15-20 

 
 

Deadlines for the bulletin for September: 

Thanks for your cooperation 

For Bulletin On Articles due by noon 

Sunday, September 11 Friday, September 2 

Sunday, September 18 Friday, September 9 

Sunday, September 25 Friday, September 16 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
 

Collection Totals for: 
Sunday, August 14, 2011 

Adults $6,662.00  

Parish Pay $2,891.91 

Children $16.76 

Collection Total $9,570.67 
  

Sunday, August 21, 2011 

Adults $6,691.86  

Parish Pay $2,891.91 

Children $25.01  

Collection Total $9,608.78  



M
a

ry
 Q

u
een

 o
f H

ea
v
en

                         S
ep

tem
b

er 2
0

1
1

                              E
lm

h
u

rst, IL
 

B
H

 
B
a
rre

tt H
a
ll 

C
     

C
hu

rch
 

C
o
nf R

 
C

o
nfe

re
nce

 R
o
o
m

 

P
O

D
R
   P

a
rish 

O
ffice

 
D

ining
 

R
o
o
m

 

M
G

P
 

M
a

ry
’s 

G
a

th
e
rin

g
 

P
la

ce
 

S
H

     
S
o
cia

l H
a
ll 


